
March 2023
Newsletter

Dear School Age Families:
Hello again!  Hope you are all doing well.

Reminders:
Please contact us if your child will be away
from Before or After School care.  You can call
or text our cell phone directly please.
250-682-3732.

Thanks for sending your child with weather
appropriate clothing!  We have been enjoying
this (hopefully) last bit of winter weather at the
park.  The proper boots, snow pants, gloves
and hats keep the children comfortable to
enjoy their time playing at the park.  It is
unfortunate when one or a couple children
come unprepared and we aren’t able to enjoy
the park as a group.

Remember to send enough food for after
school.  We noticed that many children are
asking for snacks as they’ve eaten everything
in their lunchboxes already.

Spring Break
There is a two week spring break March
20-31st this year.  We will be providing full day
care for the full two weeks.  Cost is $20/day if
it is your regularly scheduled day, or $40/day if
it is not.  We will be planning some activities

and field trips in addition to the daily cost.
Please ensure the children are prepared for all
types of weather. I will send an email to those
enrolled regarding the extra costs.  All the
positions are currently full.  Please contact me
if you have any questions.

Fundraiser
We will be running our spring Purdy's
fundraiser this March. You are invited to go
onto the link and order through there.  The
deadline to order is the 20th of March!

https://fundraising.purdys.com/486836-105611

Special Dates
● March 12th - Daylight Savings Time

(Spring your clock forward!)
● March 17th - St. Patrick’s Day
● Spring Break March 20-31st
● ProD day April 24th

ASC email :  jelcascinfo@gmail.com
ASC Cell : 250 682 3732
Center Email:
juniperearlylearningcenter@shaw.ca
Phone : 250 374 9565

Sincerely, the After
School Staff -
Lisa G, Lisa W,, Heather, Margarita,
Livia, Jackson

https://fundraising.purdys.com/486836-105611

